
Egg My Yard Brought Excitement and Fun
The Easter Bunny and helpers hid eggs in 72 yards early on April 3 to the delight of many children. Special thanks to Cheryl 

Smith and BJ Peter for organizing the event, the mothers and daughters from the National Charity League who helped, and 
special thanks to Maureen Young, who brought the Easter Bunny to life.
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Livie Cosgrove, daughter of Justin and Ivey Cosgrove is 
happy to start her search.—Photos by Ivey Cosgrove
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Mia and Tommaso Roach, children of Valentina and Steve 
Roach, are on the move.—Photos by Anna Roach
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Mom Valentina and Dad Steve join the kids in a hearty 
thanks to the Parks and Recreation Committee and all the 
volunteers for making the Easter Egg Hunt possible.
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Livie and Erin Cosgrove and Carrsin Furtner, son of Kevin 
and Madeline Furtner. On the golf cart: Cheryl Smith, who 
help to organize Egg My Yard; the Smith dog. Banks; and 
Brian Lowry, who tossed eggs and candy to children as the 
Easter Bunny toured the town.

PINE KNOLL SHORES POLICE DEPARTMENT

Reentry Pass Reminder
Pine Knoll Shores reentry passes are issued from December 1 through May 31 only. No 

passes will be issued during hurricane season. Pine Knoll Shores residents and homeowners are 
encouraged to check your reentry passes now to be sure you know where they are. If you are unable 
to find your pass, call Shelia Bupp at 252-247-2268 or email her at psbadmin@townofpks.com 
to make arrangements to stop by and pick up a new one well before May 31. Please be prepared 
to show your driver s license with your Pine Knoll Shores address, a utility bill with your address 
or your purchase/rental paperwork. We cannot issue a reentry pass without one of these types of 
documentation. If you are out of town and will not return before May 31, please contact Shelia to 
make arrangements for your pass. Please note that there is a $25 fee for replacing a previously issued 
pass.

An exception will be made in the case of closing on a new purchase of property outside of these 
dates. New owners requesting a reentry pass must present proof of purchase within 30 days of 
settlement in the form of a closing statement or billing statement, along with a photo ID.
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